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From: Graham White <gr.white@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Sunday, 20 October 2019 3:49 p.m.
To: Hydrogen
Subject: Green Paper: Some facts and figures

Background material: 

 

 I suggest that the video from this 2018 item comparing battery electric vehicles with hydrogen 

powered vehicles be included as a resource together with the other items of feedback from this month’s 

consultation on the green paper “A vision for hydrogen in New Zealand” 

  

https://insideevs.com/news/338704/whats-the-real-truth-about-hydrogen-fuel-cell-vehicles/ 

 

 Regards, 

  Graham White QSO 

 (retired University Scientist) 

 
gr.white@xtra.co.nz 
 
2 Anakiwa Place 
Milford 
North Shore City 0620 
New Zealand 
Ph: (64 9) 410 4812 
Mobile: 027 223 5948 

 




